
 

 
 
 
 
4 September 2023 
 
 
Ref: DOIA 2324-0312 
 
 
Immigration Lawyers New Zealand  
 fyi-request-23815-e1dfc9aa@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Tēnā koutou Immigration Lawyers New Zealand 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 August 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 
 

I hereby request the most up to date organisation chart for Immigration New Zealand, including 
physical address of each of the offices 

 
Attached is the latest Immigration organisation charts.   
 
We will not be providing the physical address of each of the offices as we are withholding them under 
section 9(g)(ii) of the OIA act to protect members of organisations, officers and employees from improper 
pressure or harassment. Our staff workplaces are non-customer facing and any customer meetings 
generally occur by invitation only with appropriate security measures in place.  
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
Adrianna Nukunuku 
Business Support Manager 
Chief Operating Officer 
Immigration New Zealand  
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
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